
Christ the Lord Church  
Sunday’s service: 10 am 

—  for the week of May 12-18, 2022  — 

Mark your calendars: 
Saturday, May 21 at 1 pm…Town Hall public meeting organized 

by Pinole 4 Fair Government. Doors open 12 pm; talk by 
Contra Costa Co. Supervisor, John Gioia, starts @ 1 pm.  

Sunday, May 29 after Fellowship…12 Steps to a 
Compassionate Life class resumes in the meeting room. 

Saturday, June 25 at 11 am…Drum Circle and Food Sale in our 
CTL parking lot. 

Layette ministry:  Thank you to all who donated the beautiful 
unused baby items! You may still donate newborn or preemie 
items or make a cash donation to support this ministry. Checks or 
online donations - please indicate “Layettes” on the memo line or 

box provided on the Giving Tools site.   

12 Steps to a Compassionate Life class is resuming! These 
classes will be held every other Sunday after worship & fellowship, 
beginning on May 29.  Please sign up either at church (printed sign-
up sheet in the narthex) or online here. 
 
Would you like to help bring communion to elders in assisted 
living?  Starting May 15 at 6:30 pm Rev. Lois will be taking 
communion to residents of Piedmont Gardens in Oakland once a 
month. Anyone wishing to join her in this outreach service is 
welcome, either for one visit or more.  Carpooling is possible.  
Please contact Rev. Lois. 

We’re rolling at CTL - Get in on the action and the fun!! Can 
you help?  We’re looking for an organizer for each of these 
functions: 
• Food sale (to benefit CTL) on Saturday, June 25 at the Drum 

Circle; 
• Co-Chair for this year’s Stewardship Campaign; 

• Raffle coordinator for Animal Fest on Saturday, Sept. 17; 
• Party in early June to celebrate Rev. Lois’s 10th anniversary of 

ordination!   Let’s show Lois how much we love her.  One thing 

we do really well at CTL is throw a party.  🥰  s 🎉  
Please contact Sandy, Elaine Brady or Rev. Lois if you have   
questions or are interested in these opportunities! 

Can you help with CTL office tasks for a couple of weeks? 
Sandy will be getting a hip replaced at the end of May and will 
probably be out for 6 weeks. She would love to train one or 
several volunteers to keep the office running while she is in 
recovery.  Example tasks: create and print the Sunday reading 
inserts each week; prepare mailings for those who do not have 
email (copy of Sunday’s sermon + E-news); etc. Please contact 
Sandy if you can help with any of these.  THANK YOU!   

La Casita update: School staff are proud and grateful to 
announce that La Casita is fully enrolled for the summer session 
(June 27-July 29) as well as for the next school year starting 
August 17.  Congratulations to all the La Casita staff and the lucky 
students and parents who will benefit from La Casita’s programs 
and caring teachers & staff. 

Galilee Episcopal Camp & Retreat Center Auction: Galilee, 
a beautiful camp and retreat center at Lake Tahoe, is now 
running an online auction fundraiser. For more auction details, 
please see https://www.32auctions.com/2022Galilee. The auction 
offers trips, adventures, art, and other goodies. 

Donations and pledge payments to support CTL and our 
various ministries may be given at https://
christthelord.gvtls.com, or by sending a check to the church.

Christ the Lord Church Office Hours

Sandy: Monday-Friday, 9:30 am - 12:30 pm
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